
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
 
Friday 9th February 
 
KS2 Cricket 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are running five weeks of cricket coaching for children in KS2 after school starting on Thursday 
22nd February. The club will run for 5 weeks from 3.30 am to 4.30 pm. There is no charge.  
 
The sessions will be taken by a visiting Yorkshire cricket coach, who is also teaching in some Y5/6 PE 
lessons. The children will need outdoor PE kits and a drink (although they will be indoors if the 
weather is poor). There is a limit on places, so if it is full, it may be necessary to text those who have 
not gained a place. 
 
Please pick up the children from the KS1 playground at 4.30pm unless you have specified on the 
reply that your child has permission to walk home on their own. 
 
Please complete this electronic form by midday on Tuesday 20th February.  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/XY75BSwxSw 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
Diane Long. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

                               
 

https://forms.office.com/e/XY75BSwxSw

